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2022 FLOWER SERVICES - Our Flower Service at Dunns Hill Road will be held on Sunday, July 31st, 

starting at 2:00pm, and the Church Road Flower Service will be 
on Sunday, August 07th, starting at 2:00pm.  Following our tradition, 
if the scheduled Sunday afternoon has inclement weather, the 
service will be moved to the next available suitable weather evening, 
starting at 7:00pm.  We will post any updates here on our website. 
 

SPECIAL THANKS FOR FLORAL ARRANGEMENTS 
A big thanks to Calvin & Paul Butler and Families for providing and 
planting the beautiful floral arrangements in the two flowerpots at 
the entrance to our Church.  These floral arrangements are placed 
in loving memory of Violet Butler – wife, mother, and 
grandmother. 

 

 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, dedicated to Christian 
Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach and Fellowship. 

 
The words you have spoken are spirit and life, O Lord; you have the words of eternal life.  John 6: 63 

 
Scripture Readings:  Amos 7: 7-17; Psalm 82; Colossians l: l-14; Luke 10:  25-37 

 
 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 
In loving memory of Mom, Johanna (Joan) Jefford, remembering her death 
on July 12, 2017 – by Joanne & Dale Bickford and Family 
 
In loving memory of Barbara Peach, remembering her passing on July 7th – by 

husband Bob, Laurie, Charlie, Devin, Jenna, Bobby, and Mike 
 

In loving memory of Barbara Peach, remembering her passing on July 7th – by 
Barb Butler and Family 
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HOLY BAPTISM – 2ND SUNDAY OF EVERY MONTH – Today we will be welcoming 

three more beautiful babies into our Parish Family.  We ask God to cast his 
blessings upon them this day, and throughout their lives - Joshua Jeffrey Samuel 
Fagan; Elliot Maxwell Fudge; Isaac William Peter Nugent 
 

FOR REFLECTION by Rev Hobbs - Take my life and let it be consecrated Lord to Thee.  Take my will, and 

make it Thine: It shall be no longer mine.  Take myself, and I will be ever, only, all for Thee. (Frances R 

Haveral) 

 
WHEELCHAIR AVAILABLE FOR FREE - One of our Parishioners has generously offered a used wheelchair 

for anybody that might have a need for it.  There is not cost - it is yours to keep - for free.  Just contact 
our Office at 834-4501, or via email at office@allsaintsparish.ca 

REDUCED SUMMER OFFICE HOURS – During the months of July and August, our office hours will be 

Monday through Friday, from 9:00am to 1:00pm daily.  For business issues outside of these summer 
hours, please contact either of our Church Wardens: Aura Farrell at 682-3775, or Percy Greenslade 
682-1180.  For pastoral matters, please contact Rev Sam 689-4501. 

CELEBRATE ORANGEMAN’S DAY ON JULY 12TH – The Foxtrap Orange Lodge #181 would like to invite 

you come and help us celebrate July 12th Orangeman’s Day at our Orange Hall on Lodge Road in 
Foxtrap.  Starting at noon you can enjoy soup and sandwiches, along with a game of cards, all for just 
$5.  There will be a 1st, 2nd, and 3rd card prize, in addition to our door prize.  We will also be selling 
tickets on a mini lighthouse.  Come one and come all – we would love to see your there. 

DIGITAL ROADSIDE BILLBOARD – All Saints is a very active entity in both our community and beyond, 

and it is very important that we reach as many people as possible.  Our list of mission work is quite 
extensive: Liturgical Services, Mission & Outreach, our weekly Tea Room fellowship, our various 
fundraising activities including Take-Out Dinners and Craft Fairs, Catering, Hall Rentals, as well as 
community service events such as Blood Donor Clinics, Flu Shot Clinics, COVID vaccination clinics, and 
the list goes on.  And of course, there is also the opportunity for a new revenue stream by selling 
public advertisement space.   

PARISH HALL IS AVAILABLE FOR ALL TYPES OF RENTALS – Just a reminder that our Parish Hall boasts 

excellent facilities to host Baby Showers, Bridal Showers, Weddings, Business Meetings, Community 
Groups, or any other organizations needing a place to meet.  We encourage you to pass this on to 
family, friends, and co-workers and any organization that you feel could use our facilities.  To place 
your booking, please call our Office at 834-4501, or via email at office@allsaintsparish.ca 

 
ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM – We invite you to join us each Wednesday at noon for some 

great food, fun, and fellowship.  If you have any questions, please contact Enid Haines 
at 682-9367, or Aura at 682-3775. 
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PWRDF - UKRAINE EFFORT – Ever since the war in Ukraine began on February 24, 

over five million Ukrainians have been forced to flee their country for safety.  You can 
help PWRDF to support Ukrainians with your donations, either by dropping it in our 
collection plate or our secure dropbox, or by eTransfer to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca.  Please be sure to indicate to us that it is for Ukraine. 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? -  If we do not already have your email address on 

file, and you would like to have the digital version sent directly to your smartphone, tablet 
or computer, please email it to communications@allsaintsparish.ca  
 

CONSIDER JOINING ONE OF OUR MINISTERIAL TEAMS – We are looking to resurrect or expand the 

following Teams, so whatever your skillset or interests include, please consider: Altar Guild, Eucharist 
Assistant, Funeral Reception, Lectern Reader, Liturgical Planner, Offertory Counter, Server (must be 
confirmed), Sides Person, Greeter, ACW, Men’s Fellowship, and many more.  Simply call our Office at 
834-4501 or email us at office@allsaintsparish.ca, or complete our online form.   

 
SPONSOR ‘THE CANDLE’ – To remember a loved one or to make a special 

‘thank’ offering, we invite you to have your message placed prominently 
within the Bible graphic at the top of this weekly bulletin, for which your 
kind donation of $25 would be greatly appreciated.  Additionally, you could 
place a full-page message with a photo and maybe a memorial verse, for which your kind donation of 
$50 would be greatly appreciated.  A paper copy of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, 
and a digital copy is permanently available on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY  -  If you find that you are unable to attend Church some Sunday morning, please 

remember that you can utilize our Parish Hall secure drop-slot, which is emptied 
several times daily, and is located to the left of the main door.  You may also choose 
our convenient e-Transfer service (donations@allsaintsparish.ca) that automatically 
deposits your offering directly into our bank.  Additionally, if you would like to give 

regularly, please consider signing up to our eGiving service - which automatically deposits your gift at 
whatever interval you choose: weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly.  Simply click here to register or go to 
our website and follow the eGiving notes.  If you have any questions, please email your Finance Team 
at finance@allsaintsparish.ca, or call our Office at 834-4501. 

 
MUN RESEARCH INITIATIVE - Memorial University’s “Newfoundland and 

Labrador Queer Research Initiative” is seeking any archival materials that 
anyone may have pertaining to 2SLGBTQ+ history in the province, and would 
love to reach as wide an audience as possible.  They have put out a general 
call for any old pictures, documents, or anecdotes related to 2SLGBTQ+ life in 
Newfoundland throughout our history.  If you are aware of any materials that 
would assist them in their research, please reach out to them at 
NLQueerResearch@gmail.com 

 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=eMail%20Address%20Update
mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/covid-pre-registration-form_2
http://allsaintsparish.ca/thecandle.html
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/egiving-online-information-form
https://wfsites-to.websitecreatorprotool.com/870a5dd5.com/Admin/%7BSK_NODEID__22939341__SK%7D
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
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ST. JOHN THE EVANGELIST AFTERNOON TEA - St. John the Evangelist Parish, Topsail, are hosting a 

Platinum Jubilee Afternoon Tea on Tuesday, July 12th at 2:30 to 4:00 pm.  Tickets are $15 per person 
and are available by contacting Shirley at 368-9504 or Sharon at 330-4416.   Don your fancy hat or 
your fascinator, bring a friend and come along for a fun afternoon, as we celebrate this moment in 
history. 
 

IN THANKSGIVING – DIGITAL ROADSIDE BILLBOARD 
• In Thanks for the beautiful service, live streaming, and preparation of final resting place. In 

heartfelt thanksgiving to Rev Sam, Ralph, Ros, Steve, Choir, and all our family of All Saints for the 
love and support shown to us on the passing of my Brother Henry – by Joanne & Dale Bickford and 
Family 

 

IN MEMORIAM – DIGITAL ROADSIDE BILLBOARD 
• In memory of Winston Weir, remembering his birthday on July 9th – by Edith Rideout 
 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS   TELEPHONE:  709-834-4501 
419 Conception Bay Highway   EMAIL: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2   WEBSITE: allsaintsparish.ca 
      FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
 
OFFICE HOURS:   Monday – Friday, 09:00am - 1:00pm 
 
REV SAM BUTLER – Priest in Charge   OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 

rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca        office@allsaintsparish.ca 
689-4501 (C)    834-9464 (H)  834-4501  

JULY 03, 2022 WEEKLY YTD Why not consider signing up to our e-Giving 
program.  It’s an easy way to ensure you 
contribute on a regular basis, even during 
those periods when you are unable to 
regularly attend church.  We also accept E-
transfers at donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

 

Digital Billboard     $4,680 

2022 ACTUAL 4,748 104,855 

2021 ACTUAL 4,378 98,665 

DIFFERENCE   370 6,190 

PERCENT OF 2021        108%       106% 

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
mailto:rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/egiving-online-information-form
http://allsaintsparish.ca/egiving-online-information-form
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
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